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NEWS ...
U.S. Senator
Bob Dole

(R.~Kans.), New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521
Joe Reppert—Press Secretary

IMMEDIATELY

WASHINGTON, D.C., March 24, 1972 ~=--- U,S, Senators James B.
Pearson and Bob Dole announced today a grant from the Depar tment
of Housing and Urban Development in the amount of $41,490 for the
Neighborhood Development Program in Leavenworth, Kansas. The
amount previously obligated by HUD for the program was $954,960,
bringing the total today to $995,450.

The Kansas Senators said the grant is solely for increased
relocation payments as a result of the Uniform Relocation Assistance
and Real Property Acquisition Policies Act of 1970. Project activities
include central business district rehabilitation and clearance
to provide low and moderate income housing.

The grant project is under the direction of Alfred S. Moc;re,
Executive Director, Urban Renewal Agency of Leavenworth,
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